Attachment 3

Melodie Steele

From: Jonathan Heemskerk

Sent: May 15, 2023 3:18 PM

To: Dianne Mason; Melodie Steele
Subject: FW: Re proposed by law 1627/23

Hello to you both!
Below is a submission for the public hearing of Bylaw 1627/23 (AG to RV Storage) on May 23™.
Thanks,

Jonathan Heemskerk

780-939-1398
jheemskerk@sturgeoncounty.ca
sturgeoncounty.ca

9613 100 Street, Morinville, AB T8R 1L9

% Sturgeo

C O U N

Severed in line with section 17 of the FOIP Act

From: John Bocock

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 3:11 PM

To: Jonathan Heemskerk <jheemskerk@sturgeoncounty.ca>
Subject: Re proposed by law 1627/23

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender, and know the content is safe. If you are unsure of the contents of this email, please reach out to IT at
ISSupport@sturgeoncounty.ca

To Sturgeon County:

To whom it may concern,

John, Bill and Jennifer Bocock are opposed to storing recreational
vehicles on good farmland if E1/2 of NW-34-54-25-W4M is good. Is there
another location on not good land that could be used?

The price of food has gone up. The population is growing. We need to
save every piece of good farmland possible.

Yours sincerely,

Jennifer Bocock



125323 HWY 37
Sturgeon County AB T8T 0G5
NW 1/4 33 54-25 W of the 4th
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